
 

 

Friday 17th November 2023 

 

Road Safety Week 20th - 24th November 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This year’s Road Safety Week theme is ‘Let’s talk about SPEED’ and we will be doing lots of 

fun activities to raise awareness about the dangers of speeding, as well as road safety in 

general. In class we will conduct a hands-up survey to see how Cypress children travel to 

school. We hope that walking/scooting/biking will be the preferred way, wherever possible. 

 

Comic Strip Competition  

We will be introducing a competition to draw your own road safety comic strip. Please look 

out for the competition sheet, attached to this letter. There will be prizes available for 

winners in each year group. The deadline for entries is Friday 8th December. 

 

Cypress Primary has a gold accreditation from TfL Travel For Life and we are committed to 

educating pupils to travel safely and sustainably thereby reducing carbon footprints, 

contributing to cleaner air and encouraging healthier lifestyles. Information can be found at: 

https://travelforlife.tfl.gov.uk/  

 

 

We look forward to a great week of Road Safety!  

 

 

 

 


